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Dr Henry Blackburn

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minn., USA

Dear Henry,

I have to apologize for not having answered your
letter of January 31, 1964. The reason is that Ivan
wanted to make the measurements suggested in your letter
but when he really set to work it turned up that it would
take one month or so at least and for the moment he could
not gpare this time owing to his other duties. So, now
we are where we were before and in order not to lose any
more time I am sending the whole material to you. I am
very sorry for this delay but life simplicity seems to
vary according to meridional digtribution.

I am now about to finish the statistical work on
the data of the dietary studies and hope the clinical
study will be ready for publication soon. The 1963 clinical
forms will be sent to you before long.

A parcel for Mary Klinger arrived a few days ago;
she has already taken it and will write to you directly.

I am anxious to receiving the recordings of your
own band.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

Ratko Buzina, M.D.
Dept. of Nutrition



